
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Another week – Another thank  

Monday 23rd November 

•  
Tuesday 24th November 

•  
Wednesday 25th November 

• Reception classes return to school 
Thursday 26th November 

•  
Friday 27th November 

• Flu Vaccination – Reception 
• PTA “Dare to be Different” 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

Wednesday 9th December – Live Kitchen 
Christmas Lunch AND Wear a Christmas Jumper 
Day 

 

LETTERS/SCHOOLCOMMS AND FLYERS SENT HOME THIS WEEK 
LETTERS 
FLYERS 
SCHOOLCOMMS 
Reception - Flu Vaccination 
Rec – Year 6 - Live Kitchen Christmas Lunch 
Rec – Year 6 - Live Kitchen Snowman Competition 
All Years - PTA “Dare to be Different” 
Year 4 - Roman Day 
 

 

 

ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 

 
To 2KK for the best attendance this week. 
 

Reception Place September 2021 

Parents can now apply for a place for their 

child in Reception for September 2021. Apply 

online at www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk. 

Applications must be made by midnight on 

15th January 2021. 

***************NEW FEATURE*********** 
 

  
STARS OF THE WEEK 

Nursery - Chase 
RH- n/a and RF- n/a 

1C- Marie and 1KR- Harry 
2KK- Milan and 2DK- Samuel 

3B- Max and 3TD- Abbie 
4C- Joshua and 4W- Lexirose 

5T- Marlia and 5L- Darcey 
6AC- Marcus and 6C- Jake 

 

REMINDER 
Please can you ensure that your child’s hair 
is fully tied back before they come to school. 
Small sections of hair being clipped back is 
not acceptable. We have had cases of 
headlice in school and this will help in 
reducing the spread. 
Thank you. 

Uniform Shop 
We would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Slater who, as a 
parent volunteer, has been running the uniform shop for the 
past couple of years. Mrs Slater has been doing a great job in 
ordering uniform supplies and making sure you all receive any 
uniform orders as quickly as possible.  
Due to increasing work commitments, Mrs Slater will be 
handing the role over to Mrs Hill. Many thanks to Mrs Hill for 
volunteering. 

WEAR A CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – WEDNESDAY 9th 

DECEMBER 

To coincide with our Live Kitchen Christmas Lunch Day, 

children can wear a Christmas Jumper and bring in £1 for the 

NSPCC. Normal school uniform is to be worn, just exchange 

your school jumper with a Christmas jumper. 

 

 
Live Kitchen Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 9th December 
This week we sent home details of Live Kitchen’s Christmas Lunch. If your child 
would like a lunch that day, please order by WEDNESDAY 2ND DECEMBER. 

 
Friday 27th November 

PTA event – “Dare to be Different” 
Children are invited to add to their school uniform and/or bring 
in alternatives in the form of a breaktime snack or addition to 
their lunchbox to raise money for the school.  All monies raised 
will go towards the purchasing of the class LED smart screens. 
Please read the flyer sent home today for more details. 

http://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/


 
 

Thank you to everybody this week. To the staff working far and wide to maintain school in and out of 
Robertswood. To parents for your continued support of your families during these uncertain times and a 
big shout out to Reception parents who have turned into home tutors for the week. It seems to be going 
well and well done to the children who just got on with it with a great matter-of-fact attitude. The majority 
have really smashed it this week with their emotional and academic contributions. But all of this has been 
achieved courtesy of a climate in and out of school which has been created by the efforts of the staff, 
children and families. Have a good weekend. E.R. 

 
 


